
LETS’ GET ACQUAINTED CARD 
We want to get to know you! Please fill out 

the attached card on the opposite 
page, tear off entire page, and drop 
it in the offering plate.  

THIS WEEK’S OPPORTUNITIES 

PASTOR’S THOUGHTS TO PONDER 

Deacons of the Week  
Billy Swicegood & Marty Tucker 

Unlock & Lock Buildings 
November - Gary Perkins 

MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS 

Psalm 100:4 
As a young boy, my Sunday School teacher had the class to memorize a few verses or 

a short chapter. I was assigned Psalm 100. The fourth verse in this Psalm speaks of the 
importance of believers showing our great gratitude to our God for His goodness. 

Notice the Psalmist tells, in verse one, who should express such gratitude; verse two, 
how we are to express our gratitude; verse three, why we are able to express such 

gratitude; verse four, where we can express our gratitude; and in verse five, the  
reason for expressing gratitude. Our gratitude toward God is to be continual - not one 

day a year. It is to be visible - others should see it; and affectionate - more than our 
lips, but our love. In these days of great spiritual darkness, God has been so good and 

faithful to His people that we should be thankful everyday and allow it to be seen 
through choices we make and the way we live our lives.  

Sunday           9:45  AM  Sunday School (Children, Youth & Adults) 

          11:00  AM  Morning Worship                           

Wednesday   8:45  AM  Seniors’ Breakfast @ Sunshine’s Café    

                        6:45  PM   Bible Study 

            7:30  PM   Choir Rehearsal 

 

 
___________________________________________________________ 
Name 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Address 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
City/State/Zip 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
E-mail 

    

December Birthdays 
1...Rhonda Cook 
7...Sophia Safley 
10...Jeff Whicker 
12..Nora Jenkins 

18...Jennifer Hinson 
       Kadin Cook 

21...Lucille Brown 
23...Ray Anderson 
30...Buddy Lippard 
       Jeana Phelps 

 
Anniversaries 

5...Mark & Karen Johnson 
31...Kevin & Rhonda Cook 

There were precious children gathered 
around the Thanksgiving table who 

would not have been there if  
Pregnancy Resource Center  

had not been there for their moms in a 
time of crisis. Thank you for making that 

possible through your donations! 

The purpose of this conference is to present and vote 
on officers for the 2023 committees .  

 
Deacons will also be presented and voted  

on during the meeting. 
 

The 2023 Budget will be presented at this meeting. 
 

This will be a time for you to ask any questions you 
may have on any matter relating to the church. 

Make plans to attend this important conference. 
 

Oakdale needs your participation in order to 
move forward as a church body in 2023. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hymn 644          Count Your Blessings                                     

 

Welcome, Announcements & Prayer 

- Pastor Tony Daniels - 

 

Children’s Sermon                                   Buddy Lippard 

 

Song         Blessed Be the Lord God Almighty 

 

Song              Change My Heart, O God 

 

Offertory Prayer                                      Billy Swicegood 

 

Offertory                                               Joann Anderson 

The Child, the Light 

 

Worship in the Word 

Message                                          Pastor Tony Daniels 

 

Invitation 54    Great Is Thy Faithfulness 

 

Benediction                                     Pastor Tony Daniels 

Church Staff 
Pastor: 
Tony Daniels   
Cell phone:  828-850-2267 
Home phone:  828-632-4726 
 
Interim Music Minister:   
Matt Redmond 704-873-8086 Ext. 3 
 
Pianist:  Joann Anderson 
 
Secretary:   
Ginger Whalen  704-873-8086 
Office Hours:   
Mon. -  Thur. 8:00 AM - 1:30 PM 
 
 

Email:  oakdalebaptist@bellsouth.net 
Wi-Fi:  MySpectrumWiFi60-2G/5G   
Password:  mellowhat551 
Website:  oakdalebaptistchurch.com 
Facebook:  Connect to Facebook      
from website  
 
Facts & Figures 
November 20, 2022 
Sunday School Attendance               36 
Morning Worship Attendance          67 
Wednesday PM Attendance                      
Tithes & Offerings 
General Funds Receipts…....$3,010.00 
Designated  Receipts…..…...….$345.00 
Total…………….….…..……...…..$3,355.00 
Weekly Budget Needs……....$3,981.89 
Under Budget.........................$971.89 

Photos taken during church events may be posted on social media (website). 

 

 

OBC Members & Concerns 
Lena Wall   
Grover Lackey   
Larry Johnson - cancer/surgery Nov. 29 (tentative) 
Mark Johnson - surgery Nov. 30 
Don Wall - loss of sister 
Nursing Homes/Homebound 
Lucille Brown  - Jurney’s, Rm. 37   
Ralph Brown   
Fern Meredith  
Reda Jurney 
Nora Jenkins 
June Lippard 
Other Needs 
Steve Johnson  (Mark’s dad)  
Jerry Triplett (Carolyn Johnson’s brother-in-law) - lung cancer 
Frank DiStefano (Kris’ father) - recovery/ effects of radiation 
Angie Pendergrass (Lynn Phelps’ cousin) - leukemia/treatments 
Frank Crawford—at The Gardens 
Kathy Pharr (Mark & Karen Johnson’s neighbor) 
Military 
Sgt. Lippard, Dylan J. 
452 Evening Falls Dr., Pensacola, FL  32534-1193 

 
 

 

College Students 
Madison Holmes - Mitchell CC 
Natalie Tucker - Mitchell CC 
Jana Whicker - ASU  
Jacsyn Beane - NC State 
Jacob & Jackson Swicegood - ASU 


